
Homework clubs 

 
Mustard Seed believes education offers the best chance for children to escape 
the poverty trap. So over the years we have invested in homework clubs,  
kindergartens as well as individual child sponsorship. We have been delighted 
that at times other groups have been impressed with the potential and taken 
over the funding of what we started.  

We currently fund 2 part-time homework clubs: one in the village of Cefa and 
another in the city of Oradea. For all the children and young people these 
offer a safe place to do homework, with a teacher to assist, and very 
important provide a nutritional snack or meal (often viewed as being the best 
meal – even the only meal of  the day). 

The reason these homework clubs are part-time is due to lack of funding. 
There is nothing Alex of Mustard Seed Romania or Nelu of AVS would like 
more than to have the funds to operate every day of term time, instead of 
one or two days a week. But those one or two days are a big help and 
encouragement to the young and young people.  



 

 

 


